
 
 
 
 
 

BID NOTICE 
 

VAN BUREN COUNTY SCHOOLS 

 

Door & Window Replacement & Roof Replacement 
 

The Van Buren County Board of Education will be accepting sealed bids for door 
and window replacement and roof replacement.  Specs can be obtained at the 
Van Buren County Board of Education by request. 
If you have any questions contact Cheryl Cole at 931-946-2242.  Pre-Bid will be 
August 16, 2022 at 11:00am.   Bids will be opened on September 1, 2022 at 1:00 
pm at the Van Buren County Board of Education Central Office, 293 Sparta Street, 
Spencer, TN 38585. 
 
The Board of Education retains the right to reject any and all bids 
 


